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The Honorable Mr. John T. Conway
Chairman
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, N.W., Suite 700
Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

SECOND QUARTER FISCAL YEAR 1997 STATUS REPORT FOR THE DEFENSE NUCLEAR
FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD RECOMMENDATION 92-4 IMPLEMENTATION PLAN REVISION 1

Enclosed for your information is the subject report. Site

commitments are complete, but site integration activities, initiatives,

and planning continues. The Tank Waste Remediation System staff continue

to work with your staff to develop another revision to the 92-4 Implementation

Plan. If you have any questions, please contact me, or your staff may contact

Carol L. Sohn, Director of the Management Systems Division, on (509) 376-8523.
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